
Addenda 
Minnetonka City Council Meeting 

Meeting of April 25, 2022 
 
 
ITEM 14C – Concept plan for Mills Church at 13215 Minnetonka Drive 
 
The attached comments were received after the first addenda was posted. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



From: Karin Kaihoi  
Date: April 25, 2022 at 4:54:20 PM CDT 
To: Bradley Schaeppi <bschaeppi@minnetonkamn.gov> 
Subject: Habitat for Humanity project 
 
Dear Mr. Schaeppi,  
 
I've become aware of the Habitat Humanity project, partnering with The Mills Church.  I say 
YES!  Habitat is such a responsible and impactful organization and offers hope and dignity to 
families in need. I desire this kind of housing to be available in Minnetonka and consider it a 
loving and responsible way for The Mills to use their land. 
 
Thank you, 
Karin Kaihoi 
Minnetonka resident 
 
 
From: Dean Kaihoi  
Date: April 25, 2022 at 5:04:52 PM CDT 
To: Bradley Schaeppi <bschaeppi@minnetonkamn.gov> 
Subject: Habitat for Humanity 
 
Dear Mr. Schaeppi, 
 
I am in full support of HFH project on The Mills Church property.  
 
Sincerely, Dean Kaihoi, m.d.  
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